
From: Cathy Bell [mailto:

Sent: Thursday, 9 December 2010 11:32 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: registration standerds 

 

Hi,  

My name is Cathy Bell. I am full time Nursing tutor of UWS university.  

I have read new proposal for international student regarding their registration. 

Some of the international students were came to me regarding this issue. 

I personally think that they should get registration as they have finished their Bachelor 

of Nursing in English Medium in The Australia. 

Because if they will not get registration than they can not work elsewhere. 

Australian Health department  required 7 band to work anyway. 

So for registration they should allow to have. 

Thank you  

Cathy Bell  

on the behalf of all International Students of UWS. 
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